
Your Service Family Accommodation

Safety inspections on your SFA are essential in order to keep your property running safely and efficiently.

CarillionAmey run a number of safety checks and inspections during the lifetime of your property.

You must comply with your Licence to Occupy SFA and when you receive a letter proposing a date for 
the inspection and asking you to confirm via a Freephone number, please take the necessary action.  If 
you cannot make the proposed date you can call the Freephone to arrange a more suitable date.  

Your Service Family Accommodation
Vital Safety Inspections

The most important of 
these are:

Annual oil fired boiler 
inspection

Annual gas safety 
inspection

Periodic electrical 
inspection

Serving personnel are able to take time off work for these essential inspections, once they have cleared 
the details with their Chain of Command.  

These checks are essential and not just for your safety but the safety of your neighbours.  

Please Note: If CarillionAmey are unable to gain access to your property to undertake the inspections 
and all options have been explored, then CarillionAmey will have no alternative but to ask the Licensee’s 
Commanding Officer to intervene to ensure that access is given for these inspections.   


